
Report from the Business Committee 
Wednesday, October 11, 2017 
 

 
 
TOPICS: 
Quarterly Budget Report 
SCC Update 
Community Requests for Donation 
 

 
BUDGET – Taunia Sutton, Director of Finance – Budgets and System Development, 
provided the first quarterly budget report for the 2017-18 school year. 
 
Powerpoint presentation 
2017-18 Budget Report Q1 
Watch the presentation 

 

 
SCC – Superintendent John Blain provided a Classroom Enhancement Fund update, which 
included information on staffing and student enrolment.  
 

 
MOTION – The Business Committee recommended that the Board direct staff to develop, 
with input from the Board, a policy and/or administrative procedure regarding donation 
requests. The motion also recommends that staff present the policy and/or 
administrative procedure at a Committee meeting in the spring of 2018. 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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